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“Mind you, I have had in my sojourn on earth as good a time of it as any man, so I can speak with some knowledge. A writer in the Manchester Guardian who is unknown to me lately described me as 'the richest man in the world.' That sounds a pretty big order, but when I come to think it out I believe he is not far wrong. A rich man is not necessarily a man with a whole pot of money but a man who is really happy. And I am that”

Sir Robert Baden-Powell

(1857 – 1941)
?
We are seeking :

· Further events that occurred this year.

· Copies of the St Paul’s Parish Church Parish Magazine for this year.

· Copies of the Kent & Sussex Courier for this year.

· Any knowledge that you may have of this year.
Can you help ? Please click HERE if you can.


Christmas Party for Rusthall Guides and Scouts

December 1921

The Guides held their Christmas party in the Parish Room and invited the Scout Troop to join them.
According to a brief report in the Courier, tea was followed by games and dancing.  Those present included Mrs Linton, Lieut. Miss Feltham, Lieut. Miss Reed and Lieut. Miss Oliver Jones, the Rev. H.F. Shepherd, S.M and Mr F. Harris, A.S.M.
Scout Movement Milestones - 1921
	September
	Two Scouts are selected for Shackleton’s expedition to the Antarctic.

	
	

	September
	The first Gilwell Reunion


Click HERE if you have any further information regarding this year
or

HERE to return to our Navigation page
[image: image1.png]



	
	
	            Last updated 26 June 2014



